

9/12/2019

MEMORANDUM FOR THE EMMET COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS

FROM:

Rick Wiertalla Emmet County Veterans Affairs 3434 M119, Suite D Harbor Springs, Mi 49740 231-348-1783

SUBJECT: Veterans Committee

Mr. Kim Tuncap has been a member of the Emmet County Veterans Affairs Committee. He has been an important part of this committee. He has and continues to be fully engaged with veterans needs. His contributions, dedication, and directive plays an important part of this office's continual success.

The Emmet County Veterans Affairs highly recommends Mr. Tuncap to continue his role on the Emmet County Veterans Committee and welcomes him to another term on the committee.

I would also like to thank the Board of Commissioners for their continual support of this office.

Rick Wiertalla, Director

Emmet County Veterans Affairs